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PMANM Website 

 

Check out PMANM’s new website, pmanm.org   It is under construction, and we are expecting a 
new logo from the APA, any day.  Please feel free to send ideas and suggestions.  I would also 
like to highlight members so if you or one of your colleagues would like to post something, 
please send it to me. 

Date Change for Fall Meeting 
 

The annual fall meeting in Albuquerque will now be held on Saturday, November 16th at the 
Embassy Suites Hotel.  The speakers will be Dr. Lise Van Susteren : Feeling the Heat?  Our 
changing climate and the impacts on our health.
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PMANM Council  
 
Our council meetings are conducted via Zoom.  All members are welcome.  However, if you’d like to 
participate, please send me an email at PsychiatricNM@pmanm.org, and I’ll send you the link.  The next 
meeting will be on Thursday, October 24th, 2024.  
 

We are also looking for volunteers to assume Officer positions, 
including President.  Please email me if you are interested. 
 
 
-Christine Cotter Executive Director 
psychiatricNM@PMANM.org 
240-888-9355 
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